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Good evening LHS family, 
 
I hope you had a nice weekend and you were able to enjoy all the sunshine which ended up being 
much more than was forecasted!  Last week we finished up all the awards nights and this week is 
graduation week, I still can't believe we are at this point in the school year already. 
 
 
The prom was the highlight of last 
week! Thank you to the many staff 
members, (and some family members as 
well), who came out to greet and 
support our students on their magical 
evening.  It was a beautiful night 
where our kids enjoyed great food, music 
and fun with their friends!  Thanks to our 
security staff that checked all the students 
in and made sure the evening was safe 
along with our SRO team. 
 
 

 
This was the best prom night in 
many years at LHS (so I've been 
told) and the best one I have ever 
attended in 15 years.  There were 
absolutely no problems with any 
students at any time - you can't ask 
for anything better than that! I was 
a very proud Head of School that 
night  

 
 
 
 
Looking forward to the week ahead and seeing so many 
happy faces on Wednesday evening! 
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DID YOU KNOW? 

 
 
 
 
Our senior art students created a mural and 
which is now hung up in the cafeteria - stop by 
and check out their artistic creation!  Thanks to 
all of them for their hard work and willingness 
to share their work on this impressive project. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On Friday June 1st 40 Culinary students 
who work so hard to prepare food for the 
Courtyard Restaurant were able to enjoy 
a meal of their own at Beer Works 
Restaurant. Students were also able to 
tour the kitchen and engage the chef in a 
Q & A session as well as enjoy some 
relaxation in the game room.   
 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 
 
 
 
Here's a sneak preview of our Carney 
Medalists - congratulations to 
all!  What an outstanding and nice 
group of students! 
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On Friday our Trio and Gear Up Seniors were 
invited to a celebration luncheon!  What a 
fabulous ending to the school year for them 
and a delicious lunch outside in the court yard 
before the rain came.  Thanks to the staff for 
organizing and serving up this fun event! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to our many senior athletes who 
received recognition and awards on Tuesday evening! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please join me in 
congratulating Faye O'Leary 
for being recognized in the 
"The Marble Collection's 
fifth annual magazine 
release gala, Spring into Art, 
was a success. We were 
joined by over 200 teens, 
educators and community 
members to celebrate the 
accomplishments our 
published teen writers and 
artists!"  
 
TMC presented its “Creative Advocate - Outstanding Educator” awards to 2 public school 
educators, Ms. Faye O’Leary of Lowell High School and Mr. Mark Nevard of Oakmont Regional 
High School, for their dedication to the arts and ongoing support of TMC. 
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One of Faye's students' (Samil Blanco) work was also displayed at the event!   Samil recently won 
a contest for his "Be the Change" poster. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Enjoy the week ahead - I'm sure it will be gone in a flash! 
 
 
Monday, June 4 

 

 7:55 AM: Kids attending Graduation Walk arrive at the main lobby area outside by the 
flagpoles; they are gone on the bus all day. 

 9:35am- 9:50am ~ Cap & Gown, 6 tickets will be given to each student.  Students will meet their 
advisory teacher in the cafe who will have their Cap & Gown and their tickets. 

 
 Wednesday, June 6  
 

 Science MCAS Testing 

 10am, Tsongas Center 

 Grad Practice, unless kids are in senior credit recovery NO seniors are to be inside the buildings, 
all events are at the Tsongas Center. 

 12pm, Senior Cookout in the park behind the Tsongas Center 

 5:15pm Line up with your house. 

 Graduation: June 6 @ 6pm 
 
Thursday, June 7 
 

 Science MCAS Testing 
 

 
It will be a busy week - enjoy!!! 
 
Marianne 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Marianne E. Busteed 
Head of School 
Lowell High School 


